3rd September, 1957.

Dear FProfessor Bancroft,

Many thanks for your note of August 16th suggesting that I
might come to the A.A.A.5. in Indisnapolis Dlecember 26-31,

I am afraid I shall not be able to manage this = I shall be
in the East, At least from mid December. While in the mid-West,

hovever, I certeinly hope, and believe mrrangements have been
made for a visit to Ames,

Sincerely youra,



